
                                July 19, 2022 
 
         

  Notice of Delayed Production and Apology 
 
Dear Customers, 
 
Thank you very much for your continued support. 
 
 The global shortage of semiconductors and several parts has impeded the procurement 
of components, which has led to the delayed production of certain models of our products 
that we announced in September of 2021. 
 
  We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience experienced by customers who have 
ordered or who are considering the purchase of such products. 
  
 Anyway, we are making every effort to normalize production in our domestic and 
overseas plants as soon as possible. 
 Your all understanding about these severe conditions will be much appreciated. 
 
                                          
                                                                     Sincerely, 

 
                                                            Kensaku Moriyama 
                                           Director, Managing Excecutive Officer 
                                                 Chief Executive, Sales Division 

                                                         
 
   
 


